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401 6h Avenue 
Montgommy, WV25136 

Sent via FAX to: 610-337-5269 

RE: Notification for Radioactive Materials License# 47-25559-01 
Montgomery General Hospital, Montgomery, WV 25136 

To whom it may concern: 

This letter is to notify you that we wish to add the following physicians as authorized users on 
our radioactive materials license: 

Donald Abramowitz, 
M.D. 

Adam Thomas 
Krompecher, M.D. 

IOCFR35.100 and .200 

IOCFR35.100 and .200 

Currently listed on 47-17745-01 

Currently listed on 47-17745-01 

We have reviewed the referenced radioactive materials license that these physicians are currently 
listed on and find that they are properly authorized for the uses requested at our facility. 

Additionally, we wish to remove Dr. Kenneth Dwyer as an authorized user as he has retired and 
no longer practices at our facility. 

Thank for your consideration of this request. If additional information is needed, or if I may be 
of assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

LJ~ c 16 J(Jfrx 
VickieGay U 
Chief Executive Officer 
Mont~omery General Hospital 
401 6t A venue 
Montgomery, WV 25136 
Office: (304) 442-7400 
Email: vickie.gay@mghwv.org 
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This is _to acknowl_edge the receipt of you~pplication dated 

I \~ \ I { j , and to inform you that the initial processing which 

. includes a~ad:inistrativ~~ew (~ee~ ~S5S 
1

_
0 

\,J 
5lJ Thefue" no~~~istrative om1ssils. Your application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

D Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number Sf~ I ~l . 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 
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Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


